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18th December, 1928.
Dean Barton,

Macdonald College,
Ste. Anne-de-Be lie vue,

P. Q.

Dear Dean Barton,
I have your letter of the 15th Inst • »

concerning the resignation of Mr. C.D. FOGBKTY.
My endorsement of this resignation le 

all that is required for action to be taken, and the
matter need not be brought before the Governors. You
may, therefore, consider the incident closed.

Sincerely yours,

Acting Principal.


